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Holy Cross Hospital School of 
Nursing Alumni 1907-1979

MEMBERSHIP FORM
Memberships are due January 1 of each year. Fees are $20.00 per year for the period  January to 
December.   Membership cards are no longer issued.

All graduates are “Holy Cross Alumni,” but ACTIVE PAID MEMBERSHIPS are the Alumni’s only 
source of funding.  Active Membership fees entitle you to the Newsletter, Bursaries, and help 
support Alumni activities.  

Thank you for renewing your membership!

Please send your Renewal Form and Cheques (Payable to “Holy Cross Alumni”) to:

Patricia Bowers (Stark ’61)
327 Deer Run Crescent SE, Calgary, AB  T2J 5N9

Name

Maiden name Year of Graduation

Address

City/Province Postal Code

Email

Comments

Phone Number

If you wish to receive the newsletter by email, please provide your email address below


